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Mr. Henry Kim, Director, Aga Khan Museum called on the Consul General today at the 

Consulate General.   

 

Mr. Kim briefed the Consul General on his very useful meetings with Pakistani officials 

dealing with archaeology as well as a number of artists including renowned miniaturist Ustad 

Bashir during his recent visit to Pakistan.  The two sides agreed to carry forwarded their 

discussions on various cultural projects. Mr. Kim was accompanied by Ms. Sarah Hashwani, 

Cultural Ambassador of Aga Khan Museum. 

 

The meeting lasted for one hour.                 
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